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I urge the committee to support passage of this bill.  As a motorcyclist in Oregon, I 

believe this will provide me extra safety when encountering traffic conditions covered 

by this bill and I also believe it could reduce traffic congestion.  My son lives in 

Tigard, and I visit him often on my motorcycle and the 217 freeway is a horrible 

freeway for motorcyclist.  The sooner I could get out of the traffic jams the better for 

my safety.  

 

I urge the committee to pass this bill 


